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Jane Rasely

From: STEPHEN <swilsondvm@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 1:10 PM
To: Heather Wright
Subject: blakely school

I've just been made aware that the proposed Blakely school building, walkways and parking will be 
impinging on a buffer to a bog habitat at Islandwood, and the school district is requesting a variance 
to be allowed to proceed with this.   I do NOT support this.     That habitat is so valuable and the 
school district should have been aware of it as they were drawing up their plans for this 
school.     They are in the process of having to figure out how to trim the plans anyway to save 
money....they can figure out how not to impinge on habitat as well.     Thanks for listening, 
 
Sherri Wilson, DVM, ACVIM (Small Animal Veterinary Internal Medicine Specialist) 
Bainbridge Island taxpayer 


